
Butler, Matthew 

From: Valerie Mallcki <valeriechristina@rocketmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 22, 2015 2:22 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: 13'0990-EL-BGN 

Dear Voting and Non-Voting Members of the OPSB, 

For over a year members of the Greenwich community have united with vocal and persistent protest of the 
proposed Greenwich wind turbine power station project. 

The project does NOT meet the public interest convenience or need. This project violates the inalienable rights 
of over 1,000 Greenwich area homes and farms. 

We have given scientific data and testimony after testimony (from personal contacts who have worked at NASA 
and also have specialized education) affirming the invasive and damaging nature of many aspects of this 
project. 

Your mission is to provide safe and affordable energy to all Ohio citizens. 

You are also required to adhere to the Ohio Revised Code in regard to the project's turbine setback 
requirements. Greenwich Wind has NOT obtained the required setback waivers from 124 adjacent landowners, 
as required by the Ohio laws in the Ohio Revised Code. 

It is clear that this project should NOT be granted the required certificate from your agency, for all the above 
reasons. 

Please follow the Ohio Revised Code and revoke this project's certificate as the necessary requirements have 
clearly not been met. 

We want all Ohioans to truly have safe and affordable electricity as your clear agency mission states. 

Sincerely, Lifelong Voting Ohio Citizens, 

Russell &Valerie Malicki 
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